
 

4 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 5 MAYA CIVILISATION WORKSHOP, FRIDAY 5 JULY 2024 

As part of year 5’s learning about the Maya Civilisation we have invited History of Life to come in to school to deliver 
the above workshop.  The workshop will take place on Friday 5 July 2024. 

The children will work in small groups to handle and investigate a range of artefacts, as well as looking at Ancient 
Codices and writing glyphs, and the Number System.  We will be playing an Ancient Maya Board Game of Bul, and 
looking at the Gods and Temples. To finish we will play a ball game of Pok-a-Tok. 

The decision not to take the children out of school for this workshop has been made due to the high costs of transport, 
and our aim is to always keep costs down wherever possible for parents/carers. 

The cost for this event is £8.50 per child.  Please pay for your child’s place on School Gateway no later than Friday 28 
June 2024.  Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this valuable learning 
experience, the school reserves the right to cancel the activity. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Driffield-Mobbs                                                                                                                                                                  
Year 5 Teacher 
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